

30 June 2017

Lorraine Allanson Mountain Whispers Luxury Accommodation 97 Railway Parade Leura NSW 2780

Dear Lorraine

On behalf of the people with disabilities and their families who receive support and services from Greystanes Disability Services, please accept our profound thanks for your ongoing support and your recent generous donation for the Greystanes Gala Dinner in October 2016.

We are happy to endorse Mountain Whispers Luxury Accommodation as an organisation that has been involved with the local community, especially Greystanes Disability Services through attendance at events and generous donations over several years.

Your continued support allows Greystanes to provide services that are not covered by government funding. All the money raised goes directly to Greystanes so they can continue to offer their high quality support for people with high support needs and multiple disabilities. It allows the people Greystanes supports to participate in the community, use a wider range of assistive technologies and enhance the accessible garden in their Greystanes Community home.

Greystanes Disability Services is grateful to have you as a loyal supporter of Greystanes Disability Services.

Yours sincerely,

John Le Breton

Chief Executive Officer

John Britan

E info@greystanes.org.au

PO Box 7229 Leura NSW 2780 2 Grose Street Leura NSW 2780

ABN 48 002 905 802 | Charitable Fundraising No. 21455

www.qreystanes.org.au

